
Payment is accepted by etransfer or cheque.

To pay by etransfer:

Please follow these instructions carefully so your etransfer can be processed!

Etransfers are sent to tigerstreasurer@hotmail.com
In the notes section you must include the team name, division and tournament you are 
registering for (Sweetheart Tournament) as well as the name of the person who is on the 
registration in our system.

Etransfers are processed weekly so it might not be accepted right away, please wait 7 days 
before inquiring.

To pay by cheque:

The cheque will be made out to "Orangeville Girls Hockey Association"

In the memo section of the cheque you must include the team name, division and 
tournament you are registering for (Sweetheart Tournament)

Mail to:
OGHA
275 Alder Street
Orangeville, ON L9W 5H6

Cheques MUST be mailed through Canada Post.
Cheques being dropped off will not be accepted.
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